


I strongly believe that the City of Saskatoon is significantly overstepping its bailiwick by
delving into the rights and freedoms of the citizens of this fair city. City council should not
even be involved in issues such as a person's sexual preferences or orientation.
Attachments

The results of this submission may be viewed at:


